
NEW WATER BILLING DATE 

 

The City of Brazos Country is changing the dates the water meters will be read each month 

and this will automatically change the dates of the billing. You should receive your bill at the 

end of the month. The new due date will be the 15th of the following month. This first end-of-

month billing will reflect more days of usage and thus be somewhat higher, although most will 

probably not notice a remarkable difference. 

Thank you for your timely payments to 329 Pecan Grove Road. 


